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First a few notes about the Aninal Behavior Society meeting. Registra-
t ion,  Not ices of  session t ines,  abstracts,  etc.  can be obtained at :  I l l in i
Union (l t lr ight and Green, Urbana) I l l ini Room C, Friday night 6-11; Comnerce
lVest (Gregory and 6th, Charnpaign) Rm I41, Saturday 8-4, Sunday 8'12.

Note in particular that the major dormitory housing has been changed frorn
Florida Avenue Residence to Bromley Hall (Chalners and 3rd, Champaign). The
human ethology paper sessions wil l  be Saturday night 6-9 and Sunday 9-12 a.m.
The workshop session r,r, i l l  be Sunday 1:30-5:00. See the Notices for the part i-
cular t irne of your ta1k. A11 Hunan Ethologists are invited to a party at Onarkrs
apartment, 52 E. Green, Champaign, Saturday night after the paper session is
oveT.

Second, the English meeting rvi l l  be held fron June 25 to 29 at the Insti-
tute of Child Health, University of London, 30 Guilford St., London WCI"N 1 EH,
ENGLANDrthanks to the efforts of Dr. N. Blurton Jones. The opening session
wil l  be held at 10:00 a.rn. and notices of meeting places wil l  be found in the
entrance lobby of the Insti tute. Registration wil l  be *1 and wilL be used to
reproduce abstracts and to cover communication costs. Please send all ab-
stracts to Donald R. Omark before June 1.

Thirty dornitory rooms wil l  be available on a f irst-cone f irst-served
basis. For reservations write immediately to Dr. N. Blurton Jones at the
Institute of Child Health. the-I6-olG-frffi been reserved for the night of the
24th through the night of the 28th. If you need to stay the night of the
29th please indicate such in your reservation.

Third, next yearrs neetings wil l  be planned at this sumne"ts sessions so
that more notice can be given. Anong the possibilities are neeting with the
Society for Research on Child Developnent, or again with ABS in funerica; and
perhaps having an extended session coupled with the International Society for
the Study of Behavioral Developnent at the University of $urrey, in July 1975,
in England. After we are established as a group it may be best to meet
biennially. Any comments?
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